
 
 
 

BEVERLY HILLS HORSESHOE CLUB WELCOMES YOU 
TO THE 2018 FLORIDA STATE HORSESHOE 

CHAMPIONSHIPS! 
 

On behalf of the Beverly Hills Club I extend a warm welcome to 
all participants and their guests who will be attending the 58th 
Annual Florida State Closed Horseshoe Championship 
Tournament to be held here at the Beverly Hills Horseshoe Club 
April 18-21, 2018. 

We are pleased and proud to host this tournament, and we will 
do everything possible to make it a truly first-class experience 
for all participants and their guests. 

There will be 150 horseshoes pitchers here during the four-day 
stay from all over the state 

Enjoy your stay in our lovely community. Have a great time 
during the social events planned afterwards, and we hope you 
will come back to visit us often. 

Mike Trudel , President 

Beverly Hills Horseshoe Club 



 


